SP FINANCE p.l.c

No. 89, The Strand,
Sliema,
Malta.

Co. Registration No. C-89462

Ref: SPF -17/2020
COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT

The following is a Company Announcement issued by SP Finance p.l.c. a
company registered under the laws of Malta with company registration number C-
89462 (the "Company”) pursuant to Listing Rules issued by the Listing Authority.

Postponement of publication of Financial Analysis Summary
Quote

With reference to the Company Announcement SPF — 12/2020 dated 26™ June 2020 the
Company would like to clarify for all intents and purposes that the postponement of the
publication of the Financial Analysis Summary is due to the fact that the two-month
period for the said publication commences to run from the date of the publication of the
Audited Financial Statements for the year ended 31 December 2019, which publication
took place on the 30" June 2020.

r. Andrea Micallef
Company Secretary
1= July 2020



